
Merchant Tip of the Month

Please remember… 

October 2018

Merchant Services Questions?

Please email merchantservices@umich.edu. 

Inspecting terminals daily for any 

signs of tampering is a requirement.

For more info on tampering, please see:

Visa's Security Alert on Pin Pad Skimming (April 2016)

https://finance.umich.edu/system/files/2016-April_Visa_Security_Alert_PinPadSkimming.pdf

https://finance.umich.edu/system/files/2016-April_Visa_Security_Alert_PinPadSkimming.pdf

